Jennifer Blackman

From: Jennifer Blackman

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 7:22 PM

To: jonna alexander green; Jack Siedman; Kevin McElroy
Subject: RE: BEP project description and update

HiJonna:

Thanks very much for your email, the news about the BEP retaining Stu Weiss of Creekside Science, and the most recent
attachments from HT Harvey. | will pass this information on to the full BCPUD Board. We appreciate this update and
look forward to our next discussion.

All the best,
Jennifer

Jennifer Blackman

General Manager

Bolinas Community Public Utility District
270 Elm Road

P.0. Box 390

Bolinas, California 94924

(415) 868-1224

From: jonna alexander green [mailto:jonnaalexandergreen@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 28,2023 11:21 AM

To: Jennifer Blackman <jblackman@bcpud.org>; Jack Siedman <jsiedman@yahoo.com>; Kevin McElroy
<kevinmcelroy@gmail.com>

Subject: BEP project description and update

hello jennifer, jack and kevin,

as we head into 2024 we look forward to continuing working with you on our safety project. the latest
attachments from HT harvey best describe the project scope including goals and budgeting.

as you may know we have also retained stu weiss of creekside science to help assist us with how our town can
best provide additional benefits for the monarchs who migrate and roost within the bolinas meta roost. we
expect a preliminary assessment from stu in late january.

we will share those findings and plan to have a team discussion at that time.

best regards,

jonna alexander green

architectural designer

mobile: 1-612-751-4141

website: jonnaalexandergreen.com




